
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Public Service Announcement 

 

Sanikiluaq Income Assistance Office re-opening 
 
Start Date:  May 13, 2025 
End Date:  August 31, 2025 
Sanikiluaq, Nunavut 30 sec         
  
The new Sanikiluaq Income Assistance Office, located in the Hamlet Building, is now 
open. 

In-person appointments are now available. To book or confirm your appointment, please 
contact the local Income Assistance Office at 867-266-8393. 

All existing clients and new applicants must bring all required documents to their 
appointments. This includes:  

• Valid identification (ID). 
• Bank statements for the full previous month (e.g., April 1 to 30 for May 

appointments). 
• Recent paystubs and documentation of all income. 
• Proof of rent and utility expenses. 
• Any additional documents requested by your Income Assistance Worker. 

 
Please ensure all documents are complete and up-to-date to avoid delays in processing 
your application. 
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ᑭᒃᑯᑐᐃᓐᓇᕐᓄᑦ ᑐᓴᕋᑦᓴᐃᑦ ᐊᑐᐃᓐᓇᐃᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑐᑦ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ www.gov.nu.ca. 
Public Service Announcements are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Kavamatkunnin Tuhaqtitaujukhat hailihimajun Inuktitut, Qablunaatun, Inuinnaqtun Uiuitullu uvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les messages d’intérêt public sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 
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Tina Rose  
Manager, Communications 
Department of Family Services 
867-975-5227 
fscommunications@gov.nu.ca  
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